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BULLETIN 
 

 

Rotary Week 
 

Sep   1 HOLIDAY  (Rotary Office Closed) 
Sep   2 ELC               7:30 Gordon House 
 Hospitality  6:00pm  Bobbye Gorenberg’s 
      Home 
 

Sep   3 Membership Develop 7:30 Hispanic Foundation 
 Rotary Meeting           12:00 Summit Center 
 

Sep   4 Orientation  7:30 Gordon House 
 Youth Exchange          7:30  SJUSD                
 

Dr. James Lock, Ph.D. 
“Helping Your Child Beat an Eating Disorder” 

Upcoming Events 
 

Sept. 13     Rotary Spartan Day  
        Sign-up @ Summit Center 
 

Sept. 17     Rotary BBQ (Details Page 3) 
 

Sept. 21     Fish Dinner (Details Page 4) 
 

Sept. 24     Washington School Back to  
                   School Event 
        Sign-up @ Summit Center 
 

Sept. 29    Glenn George Golf Classic 
 

"   Website: www.sjrotary.org  " Email Attendance Make-ups to:  attendance@sjrotary.org  "  

Love Hockey?  Want To Go On A Road Trip? 
 

President Bert George is leading a hockey trip to Montreal, Canada to see the San Jose Sharks  
play the Montreal Canadians on Saturday, February 28, 2009.  Probable travel time will be 2/27/09 
to 3/2/09.  Please contact Ken Wiener at kenanwie@pacbell.net. if you are interested. Don’t wait!!! 

James Lock, MD, Ph.D. is Professor of Child Psychiatry and Pediatrics in the  
Department of Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences at Stanford University School 
of Medicine where he also serves as Director of the Eating Disorder Program for 
Children and Adolescents.  He is Director of Psychiatric Services for Eating  
Disorders at Lucile Salter Packard Children’s Hospital. His major research and 
clinical interests are in psychotherapy research, especially in children and adolescents, and  
specifically for those with eating disorders.  Dr Lock has published over 150 articles, abstracts, and 
book chapters.  He is the author, along with Dr. le Grange, Agras and Dare, of the only evidenced-
based treatment manual for anorexia nervosa called Treatment Manual for Anorexia Nervosa:  A 
Family-Based Approach.  He has also co-authored (with Daniel le Grange, Ph.D) a book for parents 
Help Your Teenager Beat an Eating Disorder and a new treatment manual for adolescent bulimia 
nervosa entitled: Treating Bulimia in Adolescents: A Family-Based Approach.  He has lectured 
widely in the US, Canada, South America, Europe, and Australia.  Dr. Lock is a past recipient of an 
NIMH Career Development Award, and a current recipient of an NIMH Mid-Career Award, both  
focused on enhancing psychosocial treatments of eating disorders in children and adolescents.  He 
is the principal investigator (at Stanford) on an NIH funded multi-site trial comparing individual and 
family approaches to anorexia nervosa in adolescents  He is also co-Investigator at the coordinating 
center for a seven-site study comparing two types of family therapy combined with fluoxetine or  
placebo also funded by the NIH. In addition, he most recently was awarded a grant by NIH  to study 
a novel neurocognitive therapy for adults with anorexia nervosa. 



WANTED: 
Group Study Exchange 

Team Members 
 

• Want an all-expense paid trip to one of the world’s best beaches and resorts while sharing  
      and exchanging your vocation abroad? 
• Want a life-changing experience by learning other cultures and gaining vocational experience 

abroad? 
 

District 5170 is looking for four (4) professionals between the ages of 25 and 40, who are in the early stages 
of their professional careers for this once-in-a-lifetime experience. 
 

When:  February 28 - March 28, 2009 
Where: Rotary District 3810 - Central Philippines - including Manila 
Who:  Applicants must live or be employed in District 5170 
What:  Team Member Applications are due August 29, 2008 

 
 

For four weeks, the team will experience Filipino culture, economy and institutions, observe how their vocations are  
practiced abroad, develop personal and professional relationships, exchange ideas, and experience Filipino way of life 
and customs while sharing information about their vocation and home in the Bay Area.  Participants will return home with 
broadened cultural perspective and understanding of Filipino government, history, business and profession, and  
language. 
 
During this four-week program participants will:  Enjoy vocational visits where they have the opportunity to meet their 
professional counterparts; Give Rotary Club presentations; Participate in social events and meet with local dignitaries; 
Attend a Rotary District Conference; and, Experience cultural and site tours and free time with host families. 
 

If You Are Interest, Contact: 
 

GSE Chair, Richard Flanders:      (925) 469-9155 or email: srednalf@pacbell.net 
 

Retrieve the application from District 5170’s website:  www.rotary5170.org,  
Or the Rotary Foundation website:  www.rotary.org/RIdocuments/en_pdf/161en.pdf 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS!! 
 
Sept  1   William Hadaya  Sept 10   Bill Bischoff   Sept 21   Tom Hansen 
    Carlos Singh        Rich Braugh         Steve Mangold 
Sept  2   Don Richardson        Rod Diridon, Jr.   Sept 22   Tim Quigley 
Sept  3   Ernie Moreno  Sept 11   Cash Hamrick     Sept 23   Mike Fox, Sr.  
Sept  5   Art Carmichael  Sept 12   Shirley Lewis         Bernie Vogel 
    John Hopkins  Sept 13   Tim Muller    Sept 24   Ray Benech 
    Gary Shara   Sept 14   Dave Forster         Lee Livingston 
Sep  6    Marc Casto   Sept 15   Roger Mialocq         Tim Nieuwsma 
    Bob Roseberry  Sept 17   Pierre Prodis   Sept 26   Don MacMillan 
    Roy Russell  Sept 18   Muhammed Chaudhry  Sept 27   Norm Nedde 
    Dave Tillmanns        Amari Romero-Thomas        Nick Nichols 
Sep  7   Michael Burns        Larry Terry   Sept 28   Bill Baron 
Sep  8   Carl Cookson  Sept 20   Thu Anh Do         Mike Benkert 
Sep  9   Dick King         David Ginsborg         Lynn Devou 
Sep 10  Don Iglesias   



 



 



 


